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WOODBURY AVENUE TRAFFIC CALMING IMPROVEMENTS 
MEETING AND WORKSHOP ON NOVEMBER 14, 2007 

 
Portsmouth, NH – The Department of Public Works will be holding a public informational meeting 
concerning the Traffic Calming on Woodbury Avenue on November 14, 2007.   
 
The project was initiated by the Frank Jones Neighborhood Association with the primary purpose to 
reduce travel speeds, improve pedestrian safety and eliminate through truck travel in the Woodbury 
Avenue corridor between Bartlett Street and Market Street extension. 
 
The informational meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall in Conference Room A on the first 
floor.   
 
Residents and New Franklin School students are encouraged to attend and participate in the meeting.  
 

 
 


